
     Cross Country      

 

          June 24th, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year Trafton will again have a Cross Country team open to boys & girls, grades 

5-8.  The team will be coached by Karen DiazGranados.    

 

Tryouts will be the first week of school Monday, Wednesday and Thursday, August 

26-29th (nothing on Tuesdays) from 3:30-4:30.  Try-outs and subsequent practices will 

be across the street from the school at Willow Park.  Cross Country meets will 

typically be on Fridays or Saturdays at the host school or at a municipal park.  The 

season will last until mid-Oct.  For a look at the season schedule, go to the calendar on 

the Cross Country page of the www.trafton.org website.  Everyone that makes the 

team will be charged a fee of $75.  This will help defray the cost of uniforms, cross 

country meet fees, bus expenses, personalized auto stickers and the coaches’ salaries. 

 

If you would like to participate but have an unavoidable conflict on certain days such 

as Hebrew school or other sports team commitments (i.e. you are already on the 

Trafton Soccer or Volleyball team), you may still be able to participate on a limited 

basis.  Please talk to one of the coaches directly if this is the case. 

 

Registration of your child for sports participation needs to be done as soon as possible.  

Please download the permission slip from the trafton.org website, sign, and return it to 

the Trafton office (Go to; "Inside Trafton, Forms, Permission Slips, Athletic 

Permission Slip").  The other coaches and I are looking forward to another successful 

season.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call (713-723-3732). 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

         Pat Tatum 

         Head Coach 


